
City of Surprise
Authorized Truck Parking 

COMING SOON! - Approx. April 2024

135th Avenue Hope Drive

South of Waddell Road Alignment off of North Solar Canyon Way between 
Cactus Road and Peoria Avenue

The City of Surprise prohibits the parking of trucks, recreational vehicles and trailers in all City 
rights-of-way, except where authorized. The following City roadways have been designated 
for truck parking and are marked with authorized parking signage: 

Sweetwater Avenue

From 137th Avenue

surpriseaz.gov/TruckParking


